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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township, held their monthly workshop in the
Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 7:30 pm.

Chairman Genzel opened the meeting at 7:34 pm.
Roll Call:  Genzel —Present Evans — Present Reichert — Present Donahue — Present Grady — Present
Also present was Administrator Robb and Chief Millisky.

After opening the meeting, Chairman Genzel turned the meeting over to Administrator Robb, who
introduced Rick Richardella, Eileen Brennan and Pat Coburn of the New Jersey Division of Local
Government Services (LGS). The representatives were invited to the meeting by the District 2
Commissioners to share information regarding Fire District Shared Services and Consolidation.

Mr. Richardella utilized a Powerpoint presentation with information of services provided by LGS to fire
districts interested in consolidating or sharing services. The offered services include an analysis of fire
district operations to identify opportunities for cost savings and/or increased efficiencies, noting there is
no charge for the analysis and the findings are non-binding.

At the conclusion of the presentation, there was a lengthy question and answer session involving
members of the audience, which included members of the township fire department career staff,
volunteer staff and fire commissioners.

Motion by Evans, 2" by Grady to adjourn the workshop at 9:10 pm. Motion carried.

Submitted by Administrator Robb.
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